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FRC Welcomes the Government’s Appointment of Executive Director 

to the Board of the FRC 
 

 

(6 December 2019, Hong Kong) The Financial Reporting Council (FRC) welcomes the 

Chief Executive’s appointment of Ms Florence Wong Wai-mei as the Executive 

Director to the Board of the FRC for a three-year term from December 6, 2019 to 

December 5, 2022.  In addition, while the recruitment exercise of the Chief Executive 

Officer (CEO) of the FRC is still in progress, Ms Wong will serve as the Acting CEO 

until further notice. 

 

Ms Wong, who is currently the Head of Oversight, Policy and Governance, joined the 

FRC in June 2009 and worked as Senior Director of Investigation before taking up her 

current role since October 1, 2019. 

 

Dr Kelvin Wong, Chairman of the FRC said: “Florence has accumulated a wealth of 

experience and expertise in the FRC for over 10 years.  The board and I look forward 

to working closely with her in her new role at the Board.” 

 

Please click here for the Government’s press release about the appointment. 
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https://www.info.gov.hk/gia/general/201912/06/P2019120600546.htm
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Note to editors 

About the FRC 

The FRC is the full-fledged independent listed entity auditor regulator for 

Hong Kong committed to achieving its mission of upholding the quality 

of financial reporting of listed entities  of Hong Kong so as to enhance 

protection for investors and deepen investor confidence in corporate reporting. For 

more information about the statutory functions of the FRC, please visit 

www.frc.org.hk. 

 

For media enquiries     

Celian Cheung   

Corporate Communications Manager  

Financial Reporting Council   

Tel: 2236 6025   Fax: 2810 6320   

Email: celiancheung@frc.org.hk      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


